

# 2021-01-11 Meeting notes

## Date

11 Jan 2021

## Attendees

- [Sergiu Sanielevici](#)
- Kevin Clark
- [Lisa Lowe](#)
- [Kelly Pierce](#)
- [Davide Del Vento](#)
- [Amit Chourasia](#)
- [Philip Blood](#)
- [Paul Rodriguez](#)
- [Sudhakar Pamidighantam](#)
- [Alan B Craig](#)

## Goals

- Activity updates and plans.

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 minutes	Welcome	<a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	HAPPY NEW YEAR!
15 minutes	L2 Updates	<a href="#">Philip Blood</a> <a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• NIP Staff Survey Due Friday, January 22. It's time to collect our quarterly activity updates. Please respond to this survey (<a href="https://forms.gle/ETRW8BmPM81DAJaKA">https://forms.gle/ETRW8BmPM81DAJaKA</a>) by close of business on Friday, January 22.</li><li>• Request for ECSS Symposium speakers for February and beyond. <a href="#">Robert Sinkovits</a> writes: <i>Presentations do not need to be limited to the outcomes of ECSS projects (completed or in progress). Feel free to talk about other computational projects outside of XSEDE, tools, libraries, benchmarking studies, parallel computing frameworks, outcomes of workshops or anything else that you feel may be relevant.</i> If you are interested in presenting or have any questions about whether a topic would be of interest, please contact him directly.<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="#">Kelly Pierce</a> will offer</li><li>• <a href="#">Sudhakar Pamidighantam</a> Eric Morgan; <a href="#">Sergiu</a> to ask about Covid Cons. talks</li></ul></li><li>• Reminder to upload publications to the XSEDE portal. <a href="#">Leslie Froeschl</a> writes: <i>If you've published anything during the past few months, please remember to upload those to the User Portal. Also, if you haven't already done so, please upload any papers or posters you presented at SC (or any other conferences) to the XSEDE User Portal. The XUP offers the option to import using the DOI which makes it pretty effortless. Don't forget to choose "XSEDE Staff Publication" from the Related XSEDE Projects dropdown. The quarter ends on Jan. 31, so please try to get your pubs uploaded before then! This will help us meet our goal of having at least 50 publications by XSEDE staff during PY10!</i></li><li>• <a href="#">Lonnie Crosby</a> is calling for Volunteers for December XRAC projects and additional projects that need consultants this quarter: see <a href="#">ECSS Projects Home</a> . Some of the project are "ours" (see below).</li></ul>
30 minutes	Activity updates	All	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bHPLOAv8Zop5pHMG2ef_LDz7M5evBpJe4nb3E0jBC6k/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bHPLOAv8Zop5pHMG2ef_LDz7M5evBpJe4nb3E0jBC6k/edit?usp=sharing</a> - please edit /update this Activity sheet.</li><li>• Here are projects on Lonnie's list that we have been involved with, or might want to be. Take the lead in formulating project plans?<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5771?src=confmacro">https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5771?src=confmacro</a> (PI Wilsbacher, formerly advised by <a href="#">Alan B Craig</a>)</li><li>• <a href="https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5785?src=confmacro">https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5785?src=confmacro</a> (PI Tian Di, formerly advised by <a href="#">Lisa Lowe</a>) - will discuss with <a href="#">Sergiu</a> and Bridges-2 team. <a href="#">Paul Rodriguez</a> can think about the clustering method. <a href="#">Sudhakar Pamidighantam</a> may have suggestions, regarding SWAT I/O. Will share insights with <a href="#">Lisa</a>. <a href="#">Davide Del Vento</a> discussed with Lonnie to be consultant for this project. Very close to my expertise. Happy to work with <a href="#">Paul Rodriguez</a> and <a href="#">Lisa Lowe</a> of course.</li><li>• <a href="https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5793?src=confmacro">https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5793?src=confmacro</a> (see Activity sheet line 253: anyone here interested? allocation is on Jetstream) - <a href="#">Davide Del Vento</a> might contribute a bit to this one, but not as primary person</li><li>• <a href="https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5791?src=confmacro">https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5791?src=confmacro</a> (PI Albertus, formerly advised by <a href="#">Bryon Gill</a>)</li><li>• <a href="https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5790?src=confmacro">https://jira.xsede.org/browse/ECSS3-5790?src=confmacro</a> (PI Morgan, formerly advised by <a href="#">Sudhakar Pamidighantam</a>)</li></ul></li></ul>
5 minutes	Wrap-up	<a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	Next meeting: 1/25.

Action items

-